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Ridge View Elementary | Newsletter 
 

        February| 2022  
 

 Principal’s Message 
It’s hard to believe how quickly January passed us by! I hope 
that February finds you and your family healthy and happy. 
As we continue to experience challenges as a result of Covid, 
I want to say thank you for your ongoing support and 
cooperation. In order to focus on the wellbeing of students, 
families, and employees, next Friday, February 11th, has been 
converted from a Flex Friday to a Health and Wellness Day. 
Teachers will be unavailable that day and there will be no 
student work submitted.  There will also be no school meal 
service provided. Health and wellness materials will be 
emailed to families and available for your use if you choose. 
More information will be forthcoming from the district.  

Thank you for your partnership in the education of your child. 
If there is every anything I can help with, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. 

-Ms. Doleac    

 2022-2023 Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten Enrollment for the 2022-23 School Year is Underway!  

If you have a child who will be 5 years of age on or before 
September 1, 2022, your child qualifies for next year’s kindergarten 
program. Please visit our website for additional information and 
instructions for online enrollment. 

Kindergarten Orientation will take place February 25th at 1:30 p.m. If 
you know of friends or neighbors with a qualifying kindergarten 
child, please share this information with them and encourage them 
to register their child online. 

 

  Upcoming School Events 

February 7 

PTA Board Meeting, 10am 

February 11 

Health & Wellness Day 

February 18 

Raptor PRIDE Assembly 

February 21 

President’s Day, NO SCHOOL 

February 24 

Spring/Class Picture Day 

 

RAPTOR PRIDE    
 Positive 

 Respect 

 Involvement 

 Directions First Time 

 Excellence 
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  PTA Announcements   
The Ridge View PTA strives to create educational enrichment 
opportunities for the students and to foster an overall positive 
school community for parents, teachers, and students. Please 
consider joining PTA! You can pick up a PTA envelope from the 
office or join online at: 
https://ridgeviewelementary.memberhub.com/store 

If you would like to get involved and volunteer, please contact our 
PTA President, Joyce Jensen, at 801.433.7673. 

Join us for the “Knead Dough Fundraiser” on February 9th from 
5pm-8pm.  It’s a great way to enjoy good food and support Ridge 
View Elementary at the same time.  We are grateful to Kneaders of 
Riverton (5483 West 13400 South) for hosting this event!  

 

In Other News…                     

Student Council Events 

Please watch for more information regarding upcoming activities the 
Student Council has planned. 

Valentine’s Day Celebrations  

Teachers will be sending additional information about class parties and 
activities.  If you have questions, please contact your child’s teacher for 
specific details.  

Progress Reports 

Your child’s progress report for this term is available through Skyward 
Parent Access. If you have questions, please contact the teacher 
directly.  
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GRADE LEVEL                           
HIGHLIGHT: 6th GRADE 
Our 6th grade students found a 
creative way to communicate 
what the year has been to 
them so far.  Please enjoy the 
words and phrases they’ve 
shared to summarize 6th 
grade.   

 

“6th Grade from the 
Perspective of 6th Graders” 

  

  

 

 

 
 

  


